
Report of the Economics Students Association (ESA) on October 3rd, 2018 

 

Economics Students Association (ESA) Business 

• The ESA co-hosted the social event Welcome Back: Les Cinq à 8 with the PSSA, SSA, 

IDSSA, and HSA. The event occurred on Friday, September 21st at La P’tite Grenouille 

de Montreal. 

• The ESA intends to host a wine and cheese event in late October for Economics students 

to meet with their Professors. To prepare, we have begun the process for a liquor permit 

with the AUS, are ensuring that enough executives are server trained, and have begun 

contacting professors to see if they are willing to attend the event. We are planning on 

launching a media campaign soon. 

• In order to provide professional improvement for members of our department, the ESA is 

working with graduate students to provide undergraduates with training on how to code 

with the program python. The first of these tutorials was on Tuesday, September 25th, 

2018, and we anticipate hosting more later in the semester. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Andrew R. Chase 

VP External, Economics Students Association 


